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Port Gregory Maritime Facility 

Code of Conduct 
 

CURRENTLY PORT GREGORY JETTY IS EXPERIENCING VERY LOW WATER LEVELS  
AND CANNOT BE ACCESSED BY A VESSEL. 

 
 
The code of conduct for the maritime facility is: 
 

• Fees apply for the use of this facility. 

• Speed strictly 5 knots within anchorage area.  

• The jetty is for the purpose of loading and unloading only.  Prolonged stay is prohibited.  

• Vessels must not remain on the wharf or jetty for extended periods without permission from 

Department of Transport. Email MidWest@transport.wa.gov.au or phone 9216 8170. 

• Vessels loading, or unloading, are required to transfer directly between vehicle and vessel. 

Vessel and vehicle to leave jetty upon completion of loading. 

• Dinghies not to be moored on the low landing. 

• Please show courtesy and consideration to others especially during peak usage periods. 

• Pots or gear must not remain on the jetty without permission from Department of Transport. 

• Dumping of offal or fish carcasses, large or small, strictly prohibited within anchorage area or jetty 

precincts. 

• No rubbish, including bait boxes or plastic, to be dumped at sea and all rubbish to be placed in 

rubbish bins. 

• Authorised vehicles only permitted. 

• No swimming, diving, or jumping from this jetty. 

• Bicycles and prams are not permitted on jetty.  

• Dogs to be on a leash or restrained on vehicles. 
 
 
 
Penalties apply for misuse of this facility 
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